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F I R E W I R E 
 
               
TO:   Phillip Block, FF/P   

Robert Pullem, FF/EMT 
   
FROM:  Rick Talbert, Fire Chief 
 
DATE:  August 10, 2015 
             
SUBJECT:     Recognition for Actions 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Below you will find an email from Ms. Arnold expressing her gratitude and appreciation for the 
care given to her on August 1, 2015. 
 
On behalf of South Walton Fire District, I would like to thank you for your commitment to those 
we serve as your actions did not go unnoticed. The District is proud to have dedicated and 
professional staff, such as you, committed to providing “Prompt, Competent, Caring Response 
in Time of Need”. 
 
Keep up the great work! 
 
RT 
 
From: Julie Arnold  
Sent: Thursday, August 06, 2015 6:32 PM 
To: Info <info@swfd.org> 
Subject: Thank you 

 
I would like to thank Phillip and Rob, on duty 8/1/15 evening. 
They were both very courteous and knowledgeable.  I truly  
appreciated the care I was given by both of them. 
 
Again a special shout out to Phillip & Rob!!! 
 
Julie 

 


